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I hope you are having a great half-term 

and looking forward to the Easter break. 

Yesterday was Mothering Sunday and 

I’m sure you all spoilt your mums, 

grandma’s, aunties and helped them 

have a really special day. We also put the 

clocks forward, so lost an hour of sleep 

but we now gain an extra hour of        

daylight as the warmer weather            

approaches. Although the weatherman is 

now forecasting snow This week!  On 

Friday it is April Fool’s Day, which is    

celebrated on 1st April every year. And 

has been celebrated for hundreds of 

years It is a day for having a bit of fun, 

when people play practical jokes on each 

other. I wonder who you could play a 

harmless joke on this year but remember 

you only have until 12 o’clock lunchtime 

to do it! 

              Have a great week. 

                        God Bless. 

                               Lisa 

Joke Book 

Why did the man run around his 
bed? 
Because he was trying to catch up 
on his sleep!  
What kind of shoes do ninjas wear?  
Sneakers!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
 

May I have joy in my heart 
May I have joy in my life 
May I bring joy to others 

Give us all your joy and peace Lord. 
 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the Week! 

What are you most proud of? 

                  3d paper caterpillar           

You will need: 

Green and red paper 
Glue 
Scissors 
Black marker pen 
 

1. Using an A4 size of green paper, draw a line about 1/3 from 

the edge of the paper lengthways. 

2. Cut strips 2cm wide from the opposite side of the paper to 

the drawn line. 

3. Fold along the line. 

4. Glue each cut strip to the top of the paper to make a loop. 

5. Cut two head shapes out of the red paper and antennae out 

of green paper and attach one head to each side of the 

looped shape and glue them together at the top. Add eyes 

and a mouth with black marker pen. 

6. Your wiggly caterpillar is now ready! 
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 Upcoming events! 

 

Family Worship – St Nicholas’s 

3.4.22 @ 4pm 

Coffee Morning—Holy Trinity, 

Stockton on the Forest—9.4.22 @ 

10am. (Easter Egg Trail for children) 

Messy Church—Reading Rooms, 

Dunnington 12.4.22 @ 10:30am 

Why not have a go at 

our kindness bingo 

this week. 


